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Mr. Potosnak congratulated Interim Superintendent, LeRoy Seitz, on his one year anniversary with the 
school district.  He spoke about the outstanding performance of the FHS Lady Warriors and noted that 
the Board was wearing gold to display their pride in the team.  President Potosnak congratulated the Lady 
Warriors basketball team on their outstanding accomplishment as Region IV Champions.  He reminded 
everyone about the FHS production of Jekyll and Hyde beginning this weekend. 
 

 


